
 

 

Chanukah 

 Is Almost Here! 
 

 

 

Dear CTA Family, 

 

As Chanukah approaches, we have a wonderful opportunity to honor our fiercely 

dedicated educators, administrators, and staff.   

 

Your contribution of $4.00 per person will be greatly appreciated. PTO purchases 

beautifully appointed Chanukah cards. Your name will be listed inside acknowledging 

your contribution. All staff and faculty will receive the same gift amount according to 

their full time or part time status.   

 

Attached, you will find a list of educators, administrators, and support staff. Please 

check off who you intend to honor. You can do this electronically or print a paper copy. 

We will have extra paper copies available at the front desk.  Make your checks payable 

to:  CTA PTO Holiday Gift Fund. 

 

PTO will do the rest! We are excited to have Silvia Wolfson, a dedicated CTA parent, 

organizing this project. You can direct your questions to her at pto@torahacademy.org 

or at home 338-0781. 

 

All Holiday Gift forms and checks must be returned to the school office by December 2, 

2015. Our honorees will receive their gifts during Chanukah. 

 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support of Columbus Torah Academy. 

 

 

Chag Chanukah Sameach!  

Rachel Metz, CTA PTO President 

 

mailto:pto@torahacademy.org


Administrative Staff 
□  Rabbi Samuel J. Levine 
□  Eliza Delman 
□  Patty Sapp 
□  Rabbi Avrohom Drandoff 
□  Dror Karavani 
□  Rabbi Zecharia Weitz 
□  Kelly Adar 
□  Shari Herszage 
□  Norm Leist 
□  Norma Whitmyre 
 
Office Staff 
□  Lesa Caputo 
□  Penni Robbins 
 
Maintenance Staff 
□  Vladimir Daniuk 
□  Eugene Simakovsky 
□  Natasha Simakovsky 
 
Specialty Staff 
□  Matt Bailey (P.E.) 
□  Linda Daniel (Title I Tutor) 
□  Chelsea Wade (NPSS Tutor) 
□  Joel Greff (IT) 
□  Dianne Schwendenman 
(Technology Integration Specialist) 
□  Cheri Friedman (Music) 
□  Cheryl Miller (Library) 
□  Amy Neiwirth (Art) 
□  Chris Morford (Nurse) 
□  Michelle Stevenson (Nurse) 
□  Lynn Vottero (Speech Therapist) 
 
Hot Lunch 
□  Angela Carse 
□  Gayle Downey 
□  Karan Tanenbaum 
□  Sandi Turner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten 
□  Jamie Bindell 
□  Rachel Degeo 
□  Naomi Litchman 
□  Rochelle Topolosky 
 
First Grade 
□  Irit Karavani 
□  Deena Tanenbaum 
□  Eva Chaykin 
□  Amanda Tantarelli 
 
Second Grade 
□  Mary Lynn Buster 
□  Rabbi Yosef Hauser 
□  Tamalynn Lerner 
□  Diana Wolff 
 
Third Grade 
□  Dror Karavani 
□  Amy Rahav 
□  Tamalynn Lerner 
□  Malca Makias 
 
Fourth Grade 
□  Yona Kimche 
□  Melinda Wagner 
 
Fifth Grade 
□  Betty Goldish 
□  Elana Katz 
□  Melinda Wagner 
□  Kate Willis 
 
Sixth Grade 
□  Betty Goldish 
□  Elana Katz 
□  Melinda Wagner 
□  Kate Willis 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Junior High School 
□  Kelly Adar 
□  Dr. Ana Echevarria-Morales 
□  Steve Guinan 
□  Dr. Matthew Kennedy 
□  Charles Kramer 
□  Malca Makias 
□  Jeanine Piatz 
□  Leah Savage 
□  Rabbi Jon Savage 
□  Rabbi Zecharia Weitz 
□  Diana Wolff 
 
High School 
□  Kelly Adar 
□  Rabbi Avrohom Drandoff 
□  Dr. Ana Echevarria-Morales 
□  Steve Guinan 
□  Dr. Matthew Kennedy 
□  Rabbi Dovid Kimche 
□  Charles Kramer 
□  Chaya Morris 
□  Jeanine Piatz 
□  Tim Pray 
□  Leah Savage 
□  Rabbi Jon Savage 
□  Sharon Schramm 
□  Rabbi Zecharia Weitz 
□  Diana Wolff 
 
General Studies Learning Center 
□  Allison Lleonart 
□  Helen Miller 
 
Judaic Studies Learning Center 
□  Rabbi Yosef Hauser 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Family Name:            

Address:            

Phone:            

Total number of staff you wish to honor:        

Amount of Contribution:          
(number of names X $4.00 per name) 
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